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Jan 17, 2016

Al Ain University of Science and Technology President welcomed
The Board of Trustees in Ningxia International Language College

Prof. Ghaleb A. AL Refae, President of Al Ain University of Science and Technology, welcomed
Mr. Abdu Rahman Yu, Chairman of the Board of Trustees in Ningxia International Language



College, in coordination with the Association of Arab Universities. They discussed the ways of
cooperation between Al Ain University and the College concerning students’ enrollment at the
College of Education, Humanities and Social Studies (Arabic Language Department), and that
will be at three levels; one year course, two-year course or four-year course with the obtainment
of the Bachelor degree in Arabic Language.

In addition to this, Prof. Ghaleb expressed that Al Ain University is fully prepared to provide all
the facilities for all students who want to study Arabic.

He also added that the University is attentive to the ways of cooperation with international

academic institutions and scientific centers all around the globe to expand its ties with such
institutions and centers.

Press Release Link]


https://aau.ac.ae/en/news/2016/al-ain-university-of-science-and-technology-president-welcomed-the-board-of-trustees-in-ningxia-international-language-college
http://www.tcpdf.org

